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Barry C. Stewart Kasaan School 
 
In January we had a school closure for one day due to a power outage.  We have already 
completed the make-up day for the closure of the school.   
 
On Friday January 31st, we had a field trip where we took a tour of the Klawock post office.  
Then we rented the Craig Aquatic Center for an hour and a half.  We invited the other schools 
on the island to swim with us, and we were glad that Whale Pass students joined in on the fun.  
After swimming we rented the Craig City gym for roller-skating.    
 
We are excited that the days are getting longer and that the roads are clear of snow and ice.  
However, while there was snow on the ground, we took a short break and were able to use the 
district’s snowshoes and go on a short hike with them. 
 
On February 13, the school is having a community reading event “Fall in Love with Reading”.  
This will partner community members and students together for some reading. 
 
Next month, we have a field trip planned to Ketchikan where we will attend the First City 
Players Club production of “The 39 Steps”.  We will be touring factories and obtaining 
information about different careers and the step necessary to be employed in different fields. 
 

   
 
 
 
 


